
Total Produce plc 
 
 
 

Stock Exchange Announcement 
 
Further to the announcement today of Total Produce plc’s Interim Results for the six 
months to 30 June 2007, the company confirms that it will not  be posting the Interim 
Results to shareholders.   These will be available on the company’s website 
www.totalproduce.com and also available from the company’s registered office, 
Charles McCann Building, Rampart Road, Dundalk, Co. Louth. 
 
5 September 2007. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Brian Bell, Wilson Hartnell PR 
Tel: +353-1-669 0030 
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